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20 April 1972

Dr. M, R. Barr
Royal Roads Military College
EMO Victoria, BC

Dear Dr. Barr:

1 appreciated receiving the tickets and the copy of
the itinerary for my trip to Victoria and Vancouver. It
was certainly thoughtful of you to make hese arrangements.

If possible, I would like to have a 35 mm slide projector
for the talks, If not readily available, however, we could
easily give the talks without it,

I am looking forward to my visit and to the lectures.

Very truly yours,

H. Tracy Hall
Distinguished Professor




DEPARTMENT OF NATIONAL DEFENCE MINISTERE DE LA DEFENSE NATIONALE

cANADA Royal Roads Military College
FMO Victoria, B.C.
5 April 1972
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Dr. H.T. Hall KE@*)

Dept. of Chemistry
Brigham Young University
Provo, Utah 84601

Dear Dr. Hall:

I have enclosed your tickets and a copy of
your itinerary. United would like you to check
with them and give them a local phone number on
receipt of the tickets. There has been one change
in schedule - the Victoria talk originally scheduled
for 5 p.m. has been moved to 8:30 p.m. Either I
or Dr. Henry Montgomery will meet you at the Victoria
airport. I am sorry we could not arrange better
connections at Seattle, but do try to get a window
seat on the PWA flight to Victoria - the scenery 1is
well worth it.

Yours truly,

o

M.R, Barr
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